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I support HB 4124 and urge your support to pass this bill.  Funding for Oregon arts 

and culture is vital with so many arts programs still climbing out of the pandemic-

caused recession.  Especially worth noting is the ability for this funding to help the 

National Park Service complete the restoration of the Oregon Caves Chateau, 

returning a crown jewel of the Parks back into service and giving the nation a full 

restored, and original, NPS lodge, once again letting Oregon be  positive example to 

the rest of the country.  


